
ENERGY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
CAP-HC is one of the largest providers of energy assistance in 
Minnesota. Each year, our Energy Assistance Program (EAP) 
helps thousands of eligible Hennepin County residents by 
providing utility bill assistance grants directly to utility providers. 
The current program year runs from Oct. 1, 2022 through  
May 31, 2023.

More information about eligibility and how to apply at: 
caphennepin.org/eap

CRISIS WATER ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
Crisis water funds are available for eligible households with a 
past due blanace, disconnection of service notice, or water shut 
off. As with EAP grants, water bill assistance grants are paid 
directly to utility providers. 

ENERGY RELATED REPAIR PROGRAM 
The Energy Related Repair Program provides emergency repair 
or replacement of broken/ non-functioning heating systems, such 
as a furnace, for EAP clients. 
To be eligible for assistance with your heating system you must 
submit an Energy Assistance Application and be approved. 

WEATHERIZATION ASSISTANCE 
REFERRALS 
Looking to permanently reduce your energy costs? Through 
the Weatherization Assistance Program, qualifying renters and 
homeowners can get free home energy upgrades to ensure they 
have a safe, healthy, and energy efficient home.

For more information, contact Sustainable Resource Center at: 
caphennepin.org/eap
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ENERGY & WATER SERVICES
Did you know that heating costs are expected to increase about 35% this year? And 
consumer electric prices have jumped nearly 16%. Community Action Partnership of 
Hennepin County (CAP-HC) has several programs to help you avoid disconnection; maintain 
safe, continuous heat, electricity, and water; and help you reduce energy costs in the future. 
Read on to learn more.  


